
Banned Books Week
September 27 – October 4, 2008

Banned Books Week is the only national celebration of the freedom to read. It was launched in 1982 in
response to a sudden surge in the number of challenges to books in schools, bookstores and libraries. More
than a thousand books have been challenged since 1982. The challenges have occurred in every state and in
hundreds of communities.  Targets range from books that explore the latest problems to classic and beloved

works of American literature.

According to the American Library Association, more than 400 books were challenged in 2007. For more
information visit bannedbooksweek.org.

Celebrate your freedom to read. 
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